
ATTENTION DOG, CAT, AND FERRET OWNERS 
CHENANGO COUNTY RABIES CLINIC 

Scheduled for: 
September 9 — Baillie Lumber — 5:00 — 6:00pm 

(Baillie's access road (East School Street) off of NY-80 across from County Rd. 14) 

October 30 — Sherburne-Earlville Bus Garage — 9:00 — 11:00am 
November 18 — N. Norwich Highway Dept. — 5:00 — 7:00pm 

December 4 — South New Berlin Fire House — 9:00 — 11:00am 

PRE-REGISTRATION  
REQUIRED!!  

To Register Visit: 

http://health.ny.gov/go2clinic  
New York State Public Health Rabies Law requires all dogs, cats, and domesticated ferrets to receive 
immunization against Rabies no later than four months of age. 

When attending a rabies clinic, pets must be under control. Dogs must be on a leash. Cats must be transported in 
a box, crate, pillowcase, or other container. Animals vaccinated for the very first time must be re-vaccinated the 
following year. Please bring previous vaccination records to verify if your pet is eligible for a 3-year certificate. 

Please read the following information: 

• Clinics fill up fast, so register early. These are the remaining clinics for 2021. 

• Pets must be pre-registered for the clinic. If you have difficulty registering for the clinic, please call the 
Chenango County Environmental Health offices at (607) 337-1673 for assistance. 

• The clinic will be drive through for checking in, but the animals will need to be removed from the 
vehicle to receive the vaccination. Please limit passengers to only those necessary to control the 
animal(s) (children should be left at home if possible). 

• Please bring proof of previous vaccinations with you to the clinic. 

• Driver and passengers must wear face coverings while attending the clinic. 

• A $5 donation per animal is suggested. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Chenango County Department of Public Health, Environmental 
Division at 607.337.1673 or visit the website www.co.chenango.ny.us 
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